
 

 

 

Southern Regional Special Education Parent Advisory Group 

 

 

The Southern Regional School District has established a Special Education Parent Advisory 

Group (SEPAG) to provide input and advice to the district about matters pertaining to students 

with disabilities. All school districts in New Jersey are required to “ensure that a special 

education parent advisory group is in place in district to provide input to the district on issues 

concerning subtends with disabilities” (N.J.A.C. 6A:14-1.2h). 

 

Our next meeting will be held on the following dates at 2:20 pm: 

 

December 16, 2020 

 

Please contact the Southern Regional Child Study Team at 609-597-9481 ext. 4339 or 4256 to 

receive the Google Meet information for this meeting.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding SEPAG membership please contact Jenna Deller in the 

Child Study Team Office directly at 609-597-9481 ext.4339 or at jdeller@srsd.net 
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